
NATIONAL BATTLEFIELDS COMMISSION 

 

Request for proposals to operate a food concession within the Battlefields Park 

(Plains of Abraham) 

 

February 21, 2024 

 

ADDENDUM NO 1 
 

1. We received the following questions. Please note that the questions and the answers 
are an integral part of the addendum. 

 

a) What sites are available for the mobile unit? 

 

Answer: The available sites include the Joan of Arc Garden and the sports 

field. Other options could be available depending on the type of mobile 

unit. 

 

b) Do we have electricity at the sites? 

 

Answer: There is electricity at two sites: the Joan of Arc Garden and the 

sports field (with some restrictions). 

 

c) Can we envision operating with the mobile unit in the Cap-Diamant area 

in 2024?  

Answer: It’s a possibility that the food operator can discuss with the NBC.  
 

d) Is it possible to plan for two on-site mobile units (food trucks style) 

considering the vast territory to cover? 

 
Answer: There can be more than one mobile unit. Their style is to be 
included in the proposal for evaluation by the NBC. 

 

e) Is the Cap-Diamant Pavilion still in the renovations plans for 2025? 

Answer: the Cap-Diamant Pavilion will not be renovated. 
 

f) What are the display tools to inform park users of the new food services 

available on site? 

Answer: The NBC will be able to inform park users through various tools 
such as bipod/tripod display panels and digital information panels. 

 

g) Could we plan a meeting at another time than the visit of February 20, 

2024?  



 
Answer: To accommodate applicants, the NBC will allow visits at other 

times. Applicants shall email the contracting authority 
(philippe.lafreniere@ccbn-nbc.gc.ca) to plan a visit. Visits will take place 

no later than March 8, 2024, and applicants must advise the contracting 
authority of their interest no later than the day before the date desired for 
the visit. 

 

2. VERY IMPORTANT: a copy of the addendum must be included with the 

proposal as proof that you have read the addendum. 
 

 

Philippe Lafrenière 
National Battlefields Commission 

Supply, Material Resources and IT Assistant 
835 Wilfrid-Laurier Avenue, Québec QC G1R 2L3 
Phone: 418-948-2260 

 


